
REGULAR MEETING 

KAYCEE TOWN HALL 

February 28, 2017 

7:00 P.M. 

 

 

PRESENT:  Councilmembers: Barry Gehrig, Audrey Davis, K. Rex Maxwell, and 

Jennifer Lompe. Mayor: Crosby Taylor. Attorney: Kristen Crago. Public Works Director: 

John Cohee. Clerk: Kristen LeDoux. Public: Scott Gruntmeir (Bald Mountain Sanitation) 

and Nick Devlin.  

 

 

Mayor Taylor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Bald Mountain Sanitation: Mr. Gruntmeir presented a proposal to the council to contract 

all of the residential garbage. The council will review the proposal and contact Mr. 

Gruntmeir with any questions they might have.  

 

Updates/Correspondence:  

 WWC has submitted everything to DEQ for the Landfill Closure Project. Mayor 

Taylor discussed the tentative closure schedule. 

 Mr. Cohee and the council discussed snow removal equipment.  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: None. 

 

 

LEGAL ISSUES: The council discussed with Ms. Crago the City of Casper Contract 

and ownership of the Cemetery Road.  

 

 

MINUTES:  Councilwoman Lompe moved to approve the minutes from the regular 

council meeting held on February 14
th

 as presented. Councilman Maxwell seconded. 

Vote: 4 ayes. Approved.  

 

 

APPROVAL OF BILLS:   

The following bills were audited and approved for payment: 

Blue Cross Blue Shield, Payroll Expense - $2,956.69; Crago Law Offices, Contract Labor 

- $525.00; Dpt. Of Workforce Services, Payroll Liability - $295.22; EFTPS, Payroll 

Liability - $2,432.48; RT Communications, Telephone - $799.33; Visa, Fuel/Supplies - 

$967.77; Wyoming Network, Advertising - $50.00; Wyoming Retirement System, 



Payroll Expense - $2,022.48. Councilman Maxwell moved to approve the bills as 

presented, seconded by Councilwoman Davis. Vote: 4 ayes. Approved.  

 

 

Adjournment:  With no further business the regular meeting was adjourned at 7:32p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________                      ______________________________ 

Crosby Taylor, Mayor                    Kristen LeDoux, Town Clerk 

 

 


